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Australia: Teachers union calls strike in bid to
regain credibility
Erika Zimmer
11 September 2003

   In the face of an escalating series of government
attacks on public education in Australia, teachers’
union leaders in the state of New South Wales have
proposed a one-day strike on September 17. But the
action will be confined to the single issue of salaries.
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